
Observance of Vigilance Awareness week at 

Tropical Forest Research Institute, Jabalpur 

 

Tropical Forest Research Institute (TFRI), Jabalpur will be observing Vigilance Awareness 

week themed on “Vigilant India, Prosperous India “from 27 October - 2 November 2020 as 

per directions of Central Vigilance Commission (CVC), Government of India. Dr. G. 

Rajeshwar Rao, Director TFRI along with Dr. Fatima Shirin, Vigilance Officer administered 

vigilance pledge to the scientists, officers and staff of the institute to fight against corruption 

and commit to honesty and integrity at all spheres of life. Various senior scientists of the 

institute including Dr. M. Kundu, Dr. Avinash Jain and Dr. Sarvanan were also present at the 

ceremony. 

 

  

Director TFRI, taking vigilance pledge along with scientists, officers and staff members 

of the institute 

 

 


